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18th January, 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,
We’re taking part in the NSPCC Number Day!

We are happy to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in the above on Friday, 2nd February, 2024.
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.

We will be having a fun morning of maths activities and we will be taking part in the Dress up for Digits. Pupils can wear an item of clothing with a number on it, e.g. football shirt, cap.  Pupils can be even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme, if they wish. (No onesies please).
We are asking for a donation of £1.00 which will be split between the NSPCC and school funds (to help buy new maths equipment).
We look forward to all the fun activities on Friday, 2nd February and would really appreciate your support. Thank you.
Mrs. Gray      Mrs. Taylor
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